
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 
ON OCTOBER 19, 2005, THE PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION WILL BE 
CONSIDERING THE FOLLOWING ISSUE THAT WILL AFFECT YOUR 
NEIGHBORHOOD.   
 
PROPOSED TWO-SIDED PARKING ON 1ST STREET  
 
 
This Public Hearing will be held at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa 
Beach, CA  90254. 
 
ALL PERSONS interested are invited to participate and speak at this hearing at the 
above time and place.  All written testimony by any interested party will be accepted 
prior to or at the scheduled time on the agenda for the matter. 
 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, see the backside of this page for complete 
agenda report and/or contact Richard Morgan, Director of Public Works/City 
Engineer at (310) 318-0211 (or email rmorgan@hermosabch.org).  
 
 
 
 
 
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
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